
 

BOROUGHBRIDGE HIGH SCHOOL 

 

This week we will start to support students with their post 16 choices and begin to 

introduce them to the information they will need to make informed choices about 

their future when they leave Boroughbridge High School next July.   

Student’s will be supported with their post 16 decisions with support: in- 

● Career lessons within the PHSE programme 

● Careers activities in Tutor time 

● Assemblies 

● Advice and Guidance from the Careers Adviser  

● Support with moving on plans from tutors & pastoral staff. 

● We will be inviting in employers, training providers, colleges and 6th forms to 

come in and meet the students and help them learn more about the world of 

work and education. 

● Regular career updates via the school newsletter and specialist career 

newsletter editions at key times of the year.  

 

I met all the Yr. 10 students in an Assembly on Friday 13th June to explain this 

and to tell them about our first event in this programme which is the school’s 

interactive careers event with employers on Thursday 19th June (see below)   

 

Support for you – Parents and carers play a key role in their teenager’s decisions 

and the school is keen to involve you throughout the year and keep you informed 

about what is happening.  You will receive support to help your teenager make 

choices that work for them.  You will receive further information re open days at 

colleges, training providers and sixth forms at the beginning of the new school year.  

A list of useful career websites will be sent to students and parents before the end of 

term and after the Careers day. On Friday I shared an information sheet with all 

students detailing what their post-16 options are.  

 

I am looking forward to working with you over the coming year. 

 

Best wishes 

 

P Town 

Careers Leader 

 

 

 

 



 

See below – information re the Meet the Employer Day (and Business Dress for students). 

 

 

                                                                                                                      16th June 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Careers Day Thursday 19th June 2025– Meet the Employers!  

Students will be meeting regional and national employers in to discover more about 

the world of work, and to begin to think about their next steps and post 16 option 

choices.    

This activity is part of the Careers Education Curriculum and will support students 
with decisions they will be making over the next year. Students will be off timetable 
for the day taking part in a range of workshops and interactive activities. There will 
be a particular focus on students learning about their own personal skills, what they 
need to know about themselves, and why this is important in the workplace.   

I particularly draw your attention to the fact that students will wear Business 
Dress on the day.  This is not expected to create any additional expense for you. A 
school shirt and trousers/ skirt is fine if they do not already have something 
suitable.  

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Penny Town 
Career Leader 
ptown@boroughbridgehigh.com 
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